Dear [Name of PI/PM],

We recently emailed you to request your participation in the 2019 CDC Environmental Public Health Tracking Hospitalization Data Needs Assessment survey.

If you have not yet completed the online survey, we would like to extend a reminder to you that you are still able to do so.

## To complete the survey online please go to

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EPHT Needsassessmentsurvey

If you previously began the survey but have not yet completed it, you may simply click on the above link and be taken to the point in the survey at which you left off.

If you experience any technical difficulties with the online survey and need assistance, you may email Emily Sullivan at <a href="mailto:escullivan@nahdo.org">escullivan@nahdo.org</a> or call her on 801 532 2292.

Thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to provide us with this information.

## **Emily Sullivan**

Deputy Director National Association of Health Data Organizations 124 South 400 East Suite 220 Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 P: 801-532-2292

esullivan@nahdo.org